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DELIVERING MUCH NEEDED UPGRADES TO QUEEN ELIZABETH PARK  
   
Federal Member for Reid Sally Sitou has today announced that a re-elected 
Albanese Labor Government will deliver a $1.5 million upgrade to the Queen 
Elizabeth Park amenities block.  
  
This $1.5 million election commitment will fund the construction of a new amenities 
building to replace the existing one, which is no longer fit-for-purpose.   
  
The new building will be located adjacent to three sportsgrounds and will include 
changerooms, bathrooms, public toilets and a canteen.  
  
This upgrade will significantly enhance the facilities for all park users, including local 
schools and community members.   
 
It will also support the Russell Lea Women's Soccer Club, which has approximately 
300 registered players, and the Inner West Harbour Cricket Association, 
representing clubs with hundreds of players across the inner west and lower north 
shore.  
 
This election commitment builds on the government’s previous investments in local 
sports infrastructure, demonstrating our ongoing dedication to improving community 
facilities and supporting grassroots sports.  
  
Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with 
Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles.  
 
Quotes attributable to Federal Member for Reid Sally Sitou MP:  
 
“This announcement will be a gamechanger for our local sporting clubs.  
 
““We know that community sport brings people together, and we want to make sure 
our clubs and athletes have modern and fit-for-purpose facilities.”  
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